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6th March 2018  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be holding our next Scholastic Book Fair in school during the period Monday 12th March 
until Wednesday 14th March. I hope that you will join us in making this celebration of reading a 
huge success!  
 
There will be hundreds of fantastic books for you and your children to browse through with 
prices starting at £2.99. The children have all been given a £1.00 World Book Day voucher that 
can be used at the fair. 
 
Up to 60p in every £1 you spend is given back to our school in free books! We managed to raise 
£606.75 commission in 2016, which was a huge resource boost to the library. 
 
Although this event is a wonderful opportunity for you to enjoy browsing and choosing with your 
children, we understand that you may not be able to attend. There is a facility online at 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents where you can purchase vouchers to be spent at the fair.  
 
 
Competitions! 
 
The book fair competitions are very popular! This year: 
 

 KS1 – Design a new cycle helmet for Peppa Pig! 
 KS2 – Design your own book cover! 

 
All children will be given a template to use for the competitions. Please hand all entries to your 
class teacher. Six winners will receive a £5.00 voucher to be used at the fair and the winning 
designs will be displayed in the library! 
 
If you have any queries, please do  not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Paula Matthews 
School Librarian/Book Fair Co-Ordinator.  
 
 
 


